
          Class 5 Newsletter               Autumn Term – 4/11/22 

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see me or contact me via email at k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

This week in class... 
This week we have been learning about the order of 
operations and applying ‘BODMAS’ so ensure we get the 
correct answer. In English we have been looking at the poem 
‘In Flanders Fields’ by John McCrae. We have discussed and 
answered questions about the poem’s meaning, the children 
have learnt and performed the poem and we have studied its 
language. We have also begun planning our Remembrance 
Service for next week.  In History, we have started our new 
topic on World War One; we have discussed what we know 
already and what we would like to find out.  
 

Notices… 
An overview of this half term’s learning will be available 
on the website (in our class section) by the end of next 
week.  

Don’t Forget! 
Homework will be sent out on a Thursday – please 
return to school the following Tuesday.  
 

OPEN DOOR – Monday 3:20pm until 3:40pm.  Please 
feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 

Important Dates 
 
Monday 7th November – Year 6 swimming starts for 2 weeks (please see separate letter) 

Wednesday 9th November – Book Fair arrives in school  

Friday 11th November @ 9:15am - Year 6 to lead Remembrance Service in school (all welcome) 

Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th November – Parents’ Evening.  BOOKING SHEETS will be available in the Entrance Hall from next 

week (17th November).  Please pop in and book your time slot!  I look forward to meeting with you to discuss your child’s well-being 

and progress. 

Friday 25th November – PTA ‘Bend the Rules’ Day (more information to follow)  

Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th November – The Life Education Bus will be visiting school   

Thursday 1st December – Beauty and the Beast Pantomime Performance in school.  This will be heavily subsided by school.  We are 

asking for donations of £7 per child or £10 per family.  Please pay this via Parent Pay.  Thank you so much.   

Friday 2nd December – Non-uniform day in exchange for tombola prizes (such as wine, chocolates and toiletries (in good condition 

please) for our upcoming Christmas Fayre  

Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Fayre in school – 3:30pm – 5:30pm.  Come and join the fun!  There will be a café, craft stall, 

raffle and much more!  Any small businesses wishing to ‘rent a table’ may do so for £10.  Please contact the school office or Louise 

(chair of PTA) daz.louise@btinternet.com  

Tuesday 13th December @ 6pm - Key Stage Two Christmas Performance (more information to follow) 

Thursday 15th December – Key Stage One Christmas Lunch and party day (Key Stage two children to please bring a packed lunch) 

Monday 19th December – Key Stage Two Christmas Lunch and party day 

Tuesday 20th December – School finishes for the holidays at 2pm 

Wednesday 4th January – School opens @ 8:45am  

Special News  
Congratulations to the winners of my certificates   

Curriculum Award 
Daisy – for showing perseverance and hard work in Maths lessons 
Tilly- for showing confidence and performing in front of the class 
Christian Value/Diamond 9 
Dashel – for showing compassion and kindness to others 
Neve – for being a great team member and making others thankful 

 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)  
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